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Commemoratives BAHA (Flood) Semi-Postal Issue

Double Surcharge Error

The large block of error stamps were attached to the backside of pre-war post office’s inventory list of postage stamps. It was damaged by fire during
the buttle of Manila in Feb., 1945 and a US soldier picked it up from the ruin of the Manila central post office after the buttle. This error stamps might
be found before sale and kept at storehouse of Manila central post office as a printer’s waste.

Scarce Material: This is only known double surcharge error of BAHA 12C+21C stamp.
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Copy of the backside (50%)



